
PUBLIC NOTICE OF 2023 LOSAP HEARING FOR THE

COMMISSIONERS OF FIRE DISTRICT NO. 2 IN THE

TOWNSHIP OF TOMS RIVER, COUNTY OF OCEAN


PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Commissioners of Fire District No. 2, in the Township of Toms River, County of Ocean, pursuant to New Jersey Statutory Law, shall hold a public hearing relative to the proposed Length of Service Award Program for the Fire District on Wednesday, February 15, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. at the Pleasant Plains Firehouse, 40 Clayton Avenue, Toms River, New Jersey.


The purpose of the hearing is to provide any and all taxpayers of the Fire District and all persons having an interest therein an opportunity to present objections to said Length of Service Awards Program Change for all firefighters within the district prior to its final adoption by the Fire Commissioners.  Final adoption of the New Plan by the Fire Commissioners may occur at the meeting on February 15, 2023, after the closing of the hearing concerning said program.  Said program may be adopted in that exact form as previously approved by the Fire Commissioners or may be amended during or after the public hearing concerning the Budget.


A copy of the proposed change, which was previously approved by the said Commissioners at a regular meeting, said meeting having been duly advertised in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act of the State of New Jersey, shall be available to each and every person requesting the same during the week preceding said public hearing and may be obtained at the office of the secretary to the Commissioners, 257 Warner Street, Toms River, New Jersey or may be obtained by written request mailed to the Clerk, Fire District #2, 257 Warner Street, Toms River, NJ 08755.







Michael C. Willson, Clerk







The Commissioners of Fire District #2







in the Township of Toms River,







County of Ocean


